
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political landscape with British Ambassador,
reiterates Al-Sudani's government's service provision measures support

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the British Ambassador to

Baghdad, His Excellency Mark Bryson on 8/4/2023, and renewed his support for the Iraqi

Government in its measures toward service and moving the Iraqi economy and illustrated that

it’s taking ambitious measures in this regard, as well as discussing the political landscape in

Iraq and the region, and discussing Baghdad and London relations, and ways to strengthen them.

His  Eminence  stressed  transforming  the  current  stability  into  sustainable  security,  and

affirmed that dialogue, putting the public interest before the special, and conceding to one

another is enough to achieve sustained security in Iraq and the region. His Eminence reiterated

his support for the steps of the Saudi-Irani dialogue and said that reaching a common

understanding benefits the region and we all must push toward it.


